
          May 30, 2017 

First Grade News 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to all of the parents who helped chaperone the zoo trip!  We had so much fun! 

It’s hard to believe the end of the school year is soon approaching! The only homework we 

will have going forward will be our reading log that will be sent home for the month 

of June!! We do encourage you to continue reinforcing your child’s learning at home by 

reviewing word lists, practicing math skills and reading, reading, reading! 

 

This will be the last newsletter for the year! 

***It is getting very warm and the children require more drinks throughout the day. 

Please send your child in with a daily water bottle.  

Word Work 

This will be our last homework for the year!  The new words are: mom, before, so, as, if.  

Please help your child practice these words all week and choose from the homework menu! 

Please continue practicing all of the introduced words over the summer (please see the list 

attached to tonight’s homework). 

 

Author’s Tea 

The students are very excited to share their rainforest books with you next week! Please 

be sure to leave enough time to check in at the office before coming to your child’s 

classroom. We will be starting promptly at 11:15. Our annual Author’s Tea will take place on 

June 7th and 8th at 11:15-11:55.    

 

Reading Homework for the month of June:  We will be sending home a reading log for 

you and your child to complete for the month of June.  Happy Reading!  

 

Memory Books: Memory Books were due Friday May 26th. 

If you did not turn this in, please do so at your earliest convenience. 

End of the Year Party: Our end of the year party will be on Wednesday, June 14th at 

12:00-12:40. We will be having an outside picnic lunch on the playground and all are 

welcome to attend. Please save the date!  Children will be able to order hot lunch that day 

if needed, or bring a special lunch from home.  If you are joining us, please bring a blanket 

or towel from home, so that your family may sit and enjoy your lunch.  Your child may wear 

his/her tie dye shirt to the lunch.  You may want to send in a sharpie marker, as kids will 

have the opportunity to sign each other’s shirts. 

 

Respectfully yours,  

Allison Cabezas 

Debra Jacobs 

Abigail Barzottini 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


